Friday, December 18th, 2020

Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!

 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

Grab-n-Go Meals

Grab-n-Go Meals will not be distributed during the winter break.


EDHS Winter Mailers

[bookmark: _GoBack]The El Diamante High School mailers will be mailed out to all current 8th grade La Joya students during the last week of December.  The main office at each site will have copies as well.  


Winter Break

Winter break starts Monday, December 21st, through Friday January 8th.  Have a great break!

